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June 5, 2025 

Good afternoon,  

Please be advised that, due to the threat of inclement weather including severe thunderstorms 

tomorrow, Friday, June 6, 2025, the Western Wayne High School graduation ceremony will be 

held indoors within the Veterans Memorial Auditorium.   

Tickets will be collected at the high school entrance of the auditorium, which will open at 5 

PM.  Only individuals with tickets will be permitted to enter the building.  Individuals attending 

the graduation ceremony are asked to enter the high school through the gymnasium entrance, to 

allow cover from inclement weather.  As a reminder, individuals with gold tickets will be admitted 

to the auditorium.  Individuals with black tickets will be admitted to the high school cafeteria, 

where the ceremony will be live streamed.  

Please excuse the appearance of the ceilings in the high school as we have begun a construction 

project that will upgrade our HVAC systems and building infrastructure.  

The graduation ceremony will also be live streamed on YouTube; the link will be accessible from 

the Western Wayne School District website (ww3.westernwayne.org) starting at 5:45 PM.    

Individuals who need handicap parking or accessibility should see a School Police Officer or 

School Security Officer at the event who will direct you to the appropriate location.   

Graduating seniors should arrive and assemble in the High School band room starting at 5 PM.   

Seniors should wear appropriate formal attire along with their graduation cap with tassel and 

gown.  Reminder: Students should wear appropriate footwear.  Spiked heels, work boots, and/or 

sneakers are not appropriate for this event. 

Seniors should not be in possession of any items while participating in the graduation ceremony: 

Phones, sunglasses, keys, cameras, etc. should be left with family members who will be able to 

assemble at the conclusion of the event. 

We are excited for the ceremony and proud to celebrate Western Wayne High School’s graduating 

class of 2025.  

Thank you,  

Paul B. Gregorski II, Principal 

 


